Class 12!

Class 12 have had a fun filled week with plenty of enjoyable activities completed! We have all settled in amazingly and we are extremely proud of each and every child. The majority of the class have friends from previous classes and all children have spent time with new friends which has been so lovely to see!













The first topic we will be looking at is all about the human body and how it works. We were fortunate to have visitors in the school who brought an inflatable dome to teach us all about digestion. All the children were very excited and remembered our class rules of putting our hands up when we have something to say and using their manners saying 'thank you' at the end of the session.

We also had the chance to do some group work, drawing around our bodies and labelling the inside body parts and out. We were so impressed with their knowledge already!

Class 12 will have PE Tuesday and Friday mornings can children bring PE kits in, these will be kept in school and sent home at the end of the half term.

Have a great weekend, Class 12 team. (3)

